
 
 

*** PARAMEDIC ALERT *** 
 

No. 2010-03 
 
Date: April, 14th 2010 
 
Topic:   Pediatric Pulseless Arrest Protocol  

 
Effective: Immediately  
 
Attention: All El Dorado County ALS Prehospital Providers 
 
It has come to our attention that some providers did not get the 
message sent on August 18th of last year indicating that the Pediatric 
Pulseless Arrest Protocol had a medication omission (Lidocaine was 
missing). The protocol had been updated to include Lidocaine for 
VF/VT at that time. 
 
Please check any printed copies of the protocol and replace with the 
updated version found here: http://www.co.el-
dorado.ca.us/ems/pdf/Prehospital_Protocols/06_Pulseless_Arrest.pdf 
 
To get automatically notified of any change to the EMS Agency 
Website please add your email address to our updates list at:  
https://service.govdelivery.com/service/subscribe.html?code=CAELDOR_7   
 
We apologize for any confusion this situation may have caused. 
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